
PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 
Congratulations is in store for John Fleming, 
his staff, The Olympic Club, and the USGA for 
hosting what may be the finest US OPEN Tourn-
ament ever. All reports seem very positive 
and complimentary. When the fairways are rolling 
6 f on the stimpmeter, you know the greens are 
going to be quick. We are proud that John is 
a member of GCSA of Nor Cal. His achievement 
has a reflection on all golf course superinten-
dents. I am sure that all Superintendents alike, 
join with me in wishing you luck in restoring, 
not one but two, golf courses. It is a shame to 
use one as a parking lot. Many thanks to you, 
Jim Myers, and Tony Zirpoli for taking time out 
of your busy schedules to speak at our June 
meeting at San Francisco Club. It was very 
informative as well as entertaining. Thanks 
again and a job well done! 

That time of year is upon us again, the Supt/Pro 
Tournament. It is filling up rapidly. Remember we have sold out the past 
several years. Also, dress appropriately. We are a professional organization 
and Silverado has a dress code, so use proper attire on the grounds. 
See you there and good luck to all. 

A special thanks to GCSAA for hosting a reception during the US OPEN Champ-
ionship. There was a fine turnout, with people attending from throughout the 
State. 

Many thanks to Bob Klinesteker, his staff, and the staff at San Francisco Club, 
including Bill Paulson NCGA Executive Director, for a truly outstanding golf 
course and meeting. The turnout and compliments were equal in large quantities. 
Thanks again. 

ALLAN SCHLOTHAUER, CGCS 


